
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE                                        02 .12 .2021 

EFESME Board of Directors  
and General Assembly 

The latest meeting of the Board of Directors and General Assembly took place 
during the ANACAM 2021 EXPO. 
 

The last EFESME Board of Directors and General Assembly took place on 
November 26, in the prestigious setting of the ANACAM 2021 EXPO and at the kind 

invitation of the Italian association and its President. 

During the meeting, the EFESME members had the opportunity to summarise 
together all the satisfactory activity carried out in 2021 despite all the difficulties 
of the case, and to plan the numerous projects that will see the Federation, its 
technical team and its members fully committed for the year ahead. 

The meeting was also the occasion for a renewal of some members of the Board 
of Directors, proof of the always dynamic nature of EFESME and the full 
involvement of its national members. For the coming year and beyond, EFESME 
is ready to be more and more involved also at national level, in order to meet the 
SMEs it represents directly on the territory and to dialogue with them about their 
needs, positions and requests on the most varied topics. 

Indeed, the ANACAM 2021 EXPO was the perfect setting to bring members 
together - the three-day event was the perfect opportunity to see each other in 

person again and build momentum towards 2022. 

 

The EFESME Board of Directors, its team and its technical experts, and all its 
members want to look with cautious optimism towards 2022, aware that the current 
situation has not yet been resolved, but certain and convinced of the importance 
of the activities to be developed in favour and support of lift SMEs across 
Europe, with our national and European partners, to build a future in which to thrive. 
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